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June 26, 2014        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2014-0154 – London Property Management Association Support for TransAlta 
Motion 
 
Union Gas ("Union") filed an application dated April 3, 2014 with the Ontario Energy Board 
("Board") for an order approving a one-time exemption from its approved rate schedules to 
reduce certain penalty charges applied to direct purchase customers who did not meet their 
contractual obligations during the months of February and March, 2014. 
 
The Board issued Procedural Order No. 1 on May 27, 2014 that provided for the filing of 
interrogatories, among other things. 
 
On June 20, 2014, TransAlta Corporation ("TransAlta") filed a motion with the Board seeking an 
order requiring Union to provide full and adequate responses to certain interrogatories that Union 
did not provide responses to as Union indicated the questions were not relevant to their request to 
lower the penalty charges. 
 
The London Property Management Association ("LPMA") has reviewed the Written 
Submissions and materials in support of the TransAlta motion and supports those submissions. 
 
In particular, LPMA submits that responses to the Subject Interrogatories, as defined in the 
TransAlta written submission are necessary for the Board and parties to determine the level of 
impacts on individual customers, be they direct purchase customers that incurred the penalties 
which are the subject of this proceeding, direct purchase customers that did not incur any 
penalties, and system gas customers that also incurred higher than normal costs because of the 
weather experienced in the winter of 2013/2014. 
 



Without the above noted information, LPMA submits that the Board and parties may be unable 
to determine if Union's proposal to reduce the penalties is appropriate, insufficient or not 
required. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
cc: Chris Ripley, Union Gas Limited (e-mail) 


